
Dear Preschool Families,  
 

Thank you for being so understanding as we move our preschool instruction to a 

distance learning model. We hope what we have set up for you is clear and 

works for your family.  
 

You will receive an email each Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday morning 

with the following items: 
 

Morning Message - Please read this each day to your child 
Question of the day - Please read this to your child and have them tell you their 

answer 
Home Helper Job- This is in replacement of helpers in the classroom 
Link to a read aloud 
Link to a lesson (Letter/Rhyme, Second Step, Science) 
Link to a movement activity 

 

Weekly Website 
 

The links are prerecorded and not live so you can watch at your leisure.  
 

The bag you are getting is for the parents. This is VERY important, children should 

not be digging and grabbing things out of the bags. There are weekly bags in 

the tool kit along with extra supplies and activities. Some children brought home 

a manila folder with activities in it last week, if you were not here it will be in your 

bag as well. These packets can be used as a supplement to the weekly work. 

We are always available for questions and support and will be connecting with 

you frequently via email, phone, mail, and video. 

 

Bags include: 
 

Eight weeks of lessons – divided by week (each week also has a craft) 

Folder with supplemental work  

Crayons 

Scissors 

2 Glue Sticks 

Journal 

Play do with name play do mat 

Practice name sheet with Dry Erase Marker 



 

 


